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This Week... 
We had a fantastic trip to Cobble Hey Gardens. 
The children learnt about the different animals 

and plants on the farm whilst having the 
opportunity to feed and hold the animals and 
also plant their own seeds. The day went very 
quickly and the children have collected lots of 
animal and plant facts which we will be using in 

our writing next week. 

In maths we have looked at positional language 
and time. I am really encouraged that most of 
the children have now learnt to tell the time to 
the hour and half past the hour. Thank you for 
your support at home in this as it has made all 
the difference. If your child is still struggling 

to read these times on an analogue clock, please 
continue to help them at home. 
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Next Week.... 
 

In Maths we will be looking at 2D and 
3D shape. 

In English we will be writing a 
nonfiction booklet for Cobble Hey 

Farm. 
Dates for your Diary... 

 
Multi-Cultural Experiences If you are out 
and about enjoying other cultures during 
the half term break, please send in any 
photos so we can learn from them too! 
18th June pm – Fathers’ Day ‘Cake and a 
Cuppa’. Dads, Grandads etc are invited to 
join their children for a cake and a cuppa in 
school. Dads of KS1 children are welcome 
between 1:45pm and 2:15pm  

 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Amelia. Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, Lewis, 
Isaac, Matthew, Sienna, Isabella, Daisy, 

Florence, Elissa, Kayla and Erin. 

Homework 

Homework has been sent home today. The hand 
in date is Wednesday 23rd May as it has been 

handed out later than normal.  
 

There will be no set homework over Half Term 
but please continue to read with your child and 

learn any words or sounds if they have been 
sent home.  

 
Many Thanks 
Mrs Lucarelli 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Matthew 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Erin for remembering interesting 

facts from our trip. 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Courage – 

Florence 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


